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March 20, 2017 
 
Marlene Burgees 
Hope Network SE 
70 Lafayette 
Pontiac, MI  48342 
 
 

 RE: License #: 
 

AS500251970 
Fairfield 
30183 Fairfield 
Chesterfield, MI  48051-1799 
ADDENDUM REPORT  

 
 
Dear Ms. Burgees: 
 
Attached is the addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility. 
 
Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (248) 975-5053. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Linda Pavlovski, Licensing Consultant 
Bureau of Community and Health Systems 
4th Floor, Suite 4B 
51111 Woodward Avenue 
Pontiac, MI  48342 
(586) 835-6827 
 
enclosure 
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS 
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND HEALTH SYSTEMS 

 
 
 

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION 
 

License #: AS500251970 

  

Licensee Name: Hope Network SE 

  

Licensee Address:   70 Lafayette 
Pontiac, MI  48342 

  

Licensee Telephone #: (248) 505-1987 

  

Administrator: Marlene Burgees 

  

Licensee Designee: Marlene Burgees 

  

Name of Facility: Fairfield 

  

Facility Address: 30183 Fairfield 
Chesterfield, MI  48051-1799 

  

Facility Telephone #: (586) 749-9032 

  

Original Issuance Date: 12/11/2002 

  

License Status: REGULAR 

  

Effective Date: 07/25/2015 

  

Expiration Date: 07/24/2017 

  

Capacity: 6 

  

Program Type: MENTALLY ILL 
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ADDENDUM TO THE ORIGNAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT 
 
 
PURPOSE OF ADDENDUM 
 
On 3/9/2017, licensee designee Marlene Burgees submitted a request to amend the 
Fairfield license from an all-male program to a co-ed program. 
 
METHODOLOGY 
 
3/8/2017 Received phone call from licensee, Ms. Burgees, inquiring about changing 

their license from all-male program to a co-ed program.  
 
3/9/2017 Received a letter from licensee Ms. Burgees requesting to amend their 

program to a co-ed program. 
 
3/13/2017 Review of original licensing record; license originally issued for an all-male 

program on 12/11/2002. 
 
DESCRIPTION OF FINDINGS AND CONCLUSIONS 
 
The licensee, Marlene Burgees, has requested to change Fairfield’s current license 
population from an all-male program to a co-ed program to provide flexible placement 
opportunities for those that require Adult Foster Care services due to their mental health 
diagnosis.  The home has three bedrooms that will be able to appropriately 
accommodate a co-ed program.  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The facility has adequate bedrooms to accommodate the licensee’s request to change 
from an all-male to a co-ed program.  I recommend that the facility be open to a co-ed 
program. 

 

                        3/14/2017  
Linda Pavlovski 
Licensing Consultant 

Date 

 
Approved By: 
 

  03/20/2017 
Denise Y. Nunn 
Area Manager 

Date 

 


